
To the Chair, ESACAC: 

For the last year and a half, I have had the privilege of serving on the Environmental Stewardship and 

Action Community Advisory Committee (ESACAC); it has been a pleasure to work with committee 

members and City of London Employees. 

I have experienced significant stressors in the past 8 months and am no longer able to provide the 

commitment this committee deserves. 

At this time, I regret to submit my resignation from ESACAC, effective immediately.  

I wish you all the best. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Amanda Whittingham 


